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Its a grave situation.. 
 

The Yealering Cemetery Upgrade is 

finally complete, with all the plaques 

and cremated remains from the exist-

ing wall relocated to the new wall.  
 

This has been a major project com-

pleted by the Community Develop-

ment Officer Natalie Manton during 

2012/2013, with help from various 

designers , architects and contrac-

tors. A special thanks goes to all the 

Shire workers that took part in the 

construction of the cemetery up-

grade. 
 

The cemetery upgrade formed one of 

the six 2010/2011 Royalties for Re-

gions ð Country Local Government 

Funding Local Projects.  The project 

was also supported with funding from 

the Norm and Ellen King Trust Fund 
 

Make sure you come and visit the 

new cemetery in Yealering, it defi-

nitely isn't a grave situation at all!  


